
November 15, 1967 

Mr. J . Wayne Jones 
376 Allison Drive, N. E . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30305 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

This will ckn.owledge receipt of your letter 
regarding the propo ed rezoning in your 
neighborhood. 

A this matter addresses itself to the Zoning 
Com.mittee , I am forwarding it to the C irman 
in order that your opinion may be recorded. 

lA.Jr/br 

Sincer ly your , 

Ivan Allen, Jr . 
yor 

CC: Mr. John Flanigen 




